
Rules Committee, 

Oregon voters want the president to be elected by National Popular Vote!  

The U.S. Constitution specifically assigns the job of choosing the method of awarding electoral votes 

to the state legislatures so it is time for the Oregon legislature to do what they were elected to do. 
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